
 

 

 
October 5, 2020 
 
 
RE: Parent and Practitioner Workshops  
 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 
We have been delighted to host Richard Halpern for several workshops through the 
Parenting Success Network, which is the Regional Hub for the Oregon Parenting 
Education Collaborative (OPEC) for Linn-Benton-Lincoln Counties. The Hub is 
coordinated through the Linn-Benton Community College Parenting Education 
Department. We offer both parenting education and professional development in our 
region across the three counties.  
 
Richard Halpern is a Master Trainer who offers informative and interesting workshops 
that engage parents and practitioners alike. Participant evaluations show high levels of 
satisfaction and agreement in the likelihood of using the strategies offered with their 
child(ren). We would highly recommend Richard Halpern as a presenter for a workshop.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Aoife Magee, PhD 
Faculty 
Linn-Benton Community College 


